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Wednesday 28th February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,            

 

As part of our creative curriculum, Year 6 will be visiting Safety Works to experience a range of interactive 

safety scenarios in impressive, true-to-life settings, helping them learn how to prevent danger and live 

safely. 

 

During the afternoon we will be immersed in the mock-up, purpose built mini ‘town’ that includes a 

supermarket, metro station, hospital, police station, park and even a ‘home’. It’s in each of these settings 

where sessions will be delivered by experts from the Fire Service, Police and other partner agencies. 

 

This trip will take place Friday 8th March 2024. We will be leaving school during lunch time; children will still 

have lunch in school as normal, just at a slightly earlier time. We will return to school for 3:30pm - we will 

contact you via text message to inform you if there are any delays.  

 

The total cost of the trip to school is £360 for transport (£11.61 per pupil). Therefore, we would be grateful 

for any voluntary contributions towards the cost of this trip. A payment has been set up of £8.00 on your 

child’s SchoolMoney account – please feel free to overwrite this amount to whatever contribution you’re 

able to make. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Hansen 

Class Teacher  

 


